The London Water Co-Op is a small community water system with 21 residential customers and 2 non residential customers (a Church and a Grange Hall). Our bylaws do not allow outdoor use of treated water. No Spas or Swimming pools etc. The treated water is to be used for normal indoor household use only.

Cross connections to untreated water sources are not allowed under any circumstances, and do not exist in our system. Do to our small customer base, employment of a certified cross connection inspector would be a financial hardship and, because there are no opportunities for cross connection, would yield the obvious result.

Sincerely, Jon Woodward Plant operator

FIFI D SERVICES

FIELD SERVICES
DRINKING WATER PROGRAM

A (-00239

LONDON WATER CO-OP

It has been the policy of the London Water Co-Op since it's inception that no cross connections of any kind will be permitted to be made to the potable water distribution system. This policy was reaffirmed at our annual meeting held 10/11/94.

Pools, spas, hot tubs, etc. must be filled with a garden hose or other device that provides an air gap between the potable water system and the fixture. There are **NO** exceptions to this rule.

Should there come a time when a commercial entity may need a water supply for fire suppression systems or other uses than drinking, they may elect to hook up to the non potable irrigation system. This hook up and installation will be inspected by a representative of the London Water Co-Op who will insure that it is not, and may not be connected to the potable water system.